
Local Parks and Open Spaces update noted. 
 
9  There was submitted and noted a report by the Kevin McCormick, 
Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability (NRS), regarding the Local Parks 
and Open Space Improvement Fund providing an update on projects allocated within 
the ward for years 2021/22 and 2022/23. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(1) raised questions and concerns that were answered by Mr McCormick; and 
 
(2) requested that an updated report be provided to the next meeting of the 
 Partnership that should include confirmation of the grassland area of the park 
 at Hillpark Avenue as being waterlogged. 
 
 


